
Reasons for Support: Jeff is qualified to serve on City 
Council. He is a member of the Planning and Zoning 
Commission, serving as Chair for the last two years. He 
is an architect by profession. This experience has given 
him vital knowledge of the City’s development review 
process and its Land Use Code. Jeff agrees with FCBR’s 
positions on key issues such as housing affordability, 
occupancy limits and the need to address revisions to 
the Land Use Code as a means by which to make new 
homes more affordable. He expressed the desire to form 
a close partnership with FCBR to make the Strategic 
Housing Plan work, an aspiration that is important to 
the Association because it has championed housing 
affordability and attainability for many years.


